
St Peter’s: Planning for the Future
Thursday 28th – Saturday 30th January

St Peter’s has a vision to maintain its position at the heart of  community life in Sudbury; a venue that 
welcomes all and that will continue to serve the town for years to come. The Friends of  St Peter’s has 
been working with The Churches Conservation Trust (CCT) to develop plans that will include new 
building work – providing much needed facilities – and an activity programme that brings the people of  
Sudbury together at this magnificent site.

This month we will be mounting interactive displays and activities that will give you the opportunity to: 
•         Tell us your thoughts on our plans
•         Take part in some of  the activities we would like to programme
•         Give us your ideas for St Peter’s and for Sudbury
•         Talk with members of  the Friends of  St Peter’s or the Churches Conservation Trust
•         Give us your memories, and honest opinions, of  the site 
 
St Peter’s belongs to Sudbury and we are committed to involving all the people of  the town, of  all ages 
and interests, in developing a vision for the future. With your input, we will be able to assemble a strong 
and engaging application to the Heritage Lottery Fund, which will help us to secure the building’s
success for future generations.
 

Thursday 28 January 10:00 – 2:00
Kettle & Fish
Join us for an extra special Kettle & Fish. Through interactive displays you will be able to tell us your thoughts 
on our plans, leave your memories and honest opinions of  the site, and give us your ideas, while sipping on a 
warm cup of  tea and nibbling a delicious piece of  cake. 
We will also be inviting children from primary and secondary schools in Sudbury to take part in storytelling and 
Young Enterprise activities. We would love for you to see these take place.

Friday 29 January 10:00 – 2:00
Farmers Market
It will be the Farmers Market at usual. But, while you pick up the week’s carrots, the Friends of  St Peter’s will be 
around to meet with visitors, discuss the plans and get your views. 
 
Saturday 30th January 11:00 – 3:00
Family Day: Green Man Masks, Church Beasties and Champing – What do you think about our plans?
Activities for all the family! Here are just a few things you will be able to do:
•         Enter the Green Man Mask competition
•         Hear about and draw the animals that live at St Peter's
•         Make a plasticine house and put it on the Sudbury map 
And through interactive displays you will be able to tell us your thoughts on our plans, leave your memories and 
honest opinions of  the site, and give us your ideas for the town and the building. 
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